
Eileen D. Barrett, MD, MACP, Chair Governance Committee invites you to consider serving on one or 
more of the College’s committees and provides the following information for this year’s process for 
submitting your areas of interest and expertise.  

ACP’s Governance Committee oversees the committee appointment process and delegates initial 
recommendations for committee appointments to the Committee Appointments Subcommittee. The 
Subcommittee will meet over the next few months to develop recommendations for the membership of 
the College’s committees, based on interest expressed from members requesting committee 
assignment, expertise needed, inclusive perspectives, and staff views. Once this process has been 
completed, the Governance Committee reviews the proposed appointments and submits their 
recommendations to the Board of Regents for approval. Committee terms begin in April 2025. 

You may submit your request to be considered for one or more committee assignments by completing 
the interest survey, which can be accessed by clicking on the link below (note that you need to be 
logged into ACP Online to access the survey link): 

https://webforms.acponline.org/form/2025-2026-acp-committee-appointments-survey 

Please complete the form to indicate your interests to be considered for new committee 
appointments, as well as continuing a committee to which you are currently appointed. Terms are 
generally one year and are not automatically renewed. 

Information regarding College committees, including charges and compositions, is included in the 
survey. This information will help you assess on which committee(s) you may wish to serve. The number 
of openings on College committees is relatively small each year. For 2025-26 we anticipate about 20-30 
total open seats across all committees, for Governors, Regents, and all individuals with content 
expertise relevant to the work of each committee. Please note:  ACP requires that all members serving 
on one of these committees disclose financial and intellectual interests and other health care 
relationships prior to serving. To facilitate the disclosure process, ACP is using Convey, a service 
provided by the Association of American Medical Colleges. You will receive additional information if 
required to complete a disclosure prior to appointment. 

Please respond by October 25, 2024 if you wish to be considered for a committee appointment. If you 
would like to recommend another College member for a committee appointment, please forward this 
information to them directly so that they can complete the survey. The survey must be completed by 
the individual interested in a committee appointment. 

If you have any questions, please contact ACP staff. 
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